SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION
CITY OF BROOKINGS
JULY 22, 1968

The meeting was called to order at 4:10 P, M., by Chairman
Jack Holte,

Planning Commissioners in attendance included Scott
Sheppard, Robert Dimmick, Sr., Cal Gorte, and William
Landis. Not in attendance were Gerald Ross and Roy Brimm,

Marge Barrett was the reporter who attended the meeting.

A petition requesting the vacation of the streets of that
unnamed subdivision plat of 1920 was read to the Commission.
C. A, Mackenzie spoke briefly on behalf of the petitioners
and presented a map indicating the streets involved. Follow-
ing examination of the petition by the Commissioners, Scott
Sheppard made a MOTION that the Planning Commission recommend
to the City Countil that they accept the petition and that
they take the necessary action to have the streets legally
vacated., William Landis seconded the motion which was
unanimously approved.

The meeting was then adjourned at 4:15 P, M,

ATTEST:

Robert O, Dimmick, Jr. ~
Secretary




